
 

 

June 3, 2019 
 
RE: Volleyball NT Officials Report 
 
In 2018-2019 NWT Volleyball rebranded to Volleyball NT and updated the logo. Continued interest by High 
School players to referee Jr. High games is encouraging as well as continued commitment by certified NT 
referees. This continued commitment was highlighted when the 2018 High School championships were 
assigned using only NWT referees. Volleyball NT would like to thank the NOC for National travel subsidies 
and ROC’s from AB, and BC that provided officials for NWT for tournaments. Below are highlights of 
activities and travel completed for VNT: 
 
October 2018   2 NWT referees traveled to Lawrie Hobart Memorial in Fort Smith. 

High School students mentored to referee Jr. High School games. 
 

November 2018  NWT High School Championships completely assigned with NWT referees. 
2 referees traveled from AB to YK for Co-ed Tournament. 
 

December 2018  2 referees traveled from AB to YK for NWT Open Championships. 
 
January 2019   2 referees traveled from AB to YK for a Co-ed Tournament. 
 
February 2019   1 referee traveled for the Smash It Tournament in Behchoko. 
 
March 2019   2 referees traveled from AB and BC to YK for a Co-ed Tournament. 
 
May 2019  3 referees travel to the 2019 Open Nationals in Toronto and Regina. 

1 referee participates in VC mentor clinic in Regina. 
 

July 2019   1 referee will travel to Halifax for the Canada Cup tournament. 
 
 
 

 
Terrel Hobbs, ROC 
Volleyball NT 


